
The Dye’s Deputation Journey

December 2023 - February 2024

We just wanted to start off by saying that we ended the year 2023 surrounded by family. We enjoyed

some much needed time off regaining our strength from sickness, as well as resetting our goals for the new

year 2024.

In January, we were able to celebrate Joel’s 30th birthday, and we visited

several churches in North and South Carolina. Although we only had one meeting

at the end of January, we were able to fill up most of

February and March.

In March, we’ll be heading out on a month-long

journey where we’ll visit Georgia, Tennessee, Missouri

and Texas! We’re very excited to be getting on the road.

We do ask for prayers for our van though. The last couple months, we’ve had to

take it to the mechanic for a noise that keeps coming up in the engine that we

still haven’t figured out how to fix. We were told it shouldn’t leave us on the side

of the road, and with God on our side, we don’t think it will.

We are currently at 67% and hoping to reach our

goal before the summer. The children are doing great!

They enjoy making friends at every church we go to.

We went soul winning today as a family, and

Elizabeth and Henry helped us pass out some tracts.

For some reason, people like receiving items from

children more than adults. We continue to pray that

the Lord still allows us to be in Uganda this year.

Thank you for all your prayers and support. Please let us know how we can pray for you

specifically. We love you in Christ.

PRAYER REQUESTS:

❖ Please pray for our van to remain in good condition while on the road.
❖ Pray for more meetings to fill up our calendar so we can advance our support enough to

be in Uganda in 2024.


